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Wednesday, May 31, 2023 

 2022-2023 Yearbook Orders                                         
We are now accepting pre -orders for the 
2022-2023 Yearbook.  An order forms is                   

attached and we ask that forms and payment 
be turned into the Office no later                        

than June 20. 

Athletics                                                                                                     

Congratulations to our Junior High Track & Field 

team who competed in the Zone Meet yesterday in 

Medicine Hat.  Coach Karla and the team received 

the 2J Zones Banner! Congratulations Sabres!                   

Good luck to Brady Rast in the Triple Jump event at 

the Provincial Meet this weekend!  Students in 

Grades 4, 5, and 6 have the opportunity to                                 

participate in a “Celebration of Track & Field” day on 

June 8 at W.A. Day School in Fort Macleod.  Info 

letters and waiver forms were sent home with                

students today and we ask that they be returned by 

Monday, June 5 . 

Thank you to the Student Leadership Team 

for organizing such an amazing dance last 

week.  The evening was a great success! 

Livingstone Parents Association               

Meeting Thursday, June 1, at 6:30 p.m. 

SABRE STEAM DAY ON FRIDAY!                                                                                          

There are so many fun activities for all students to 

participate in:  Disc (golf) dyeing, photography, 

wildflower art, mandala creation, web design,                    

art bots, mini hike & nature drawing, design                

your own PE. activity and Kootenai Brown                      

Pioneer Village visit. 

Volunteer Appreciation Day                                                            

Wednesday, June 7                                                               

We value our volunteers and could not do all 

the great things we do at Livingstone  without 

you!  If you have assisted our students or                   

staff in any way, please know how                                         

appreciated you are! 

Kindergarten Cap & Gown Photos June 7 & 8  

Banana Split Day Tomorrow!                                                   

At lunch hour, students have the opportunity to 

purchase a banana split for $2.00.  As there are 

limited quantities, we are allowing students to 

purchase one and if there are any supplies left at 

the end, an additional one may be purchased. 

Thank you to the Livingstone Leaders team and 

proceeds will be forwarded to a FNMI charity. 

Academic & Athletic Awards Night 

A celebration of student success! 

Thursday, June 22, 6:30 p.m.  

The last after school art class was held 

today.  We thank our student volunteers 

who made it such a fun experience! 

Once again our Lost & Found is overflowing!  

Please have your child check there for any   

missing belongings before the end of                            

the school year.   

Grads! If you would like a centerpiece from your                  

banquet or a keepsake invitation or booklet,                      

please see Mrs. Douglas. 


